
Submitter: Jessica Liebersohn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3214 

This has already passed in other states including Kentucky. Is Kentucky really a more 

progressive and humane state for animals than Oregon? Why is this up for debate? 

This bill needs to be passed immediately! Please vote to pass HB 3214! 


